
Donald A. Jelinek• Esq. 
31-1/2 Franklin Street 
Selma, Alabama 36701 

Dear Don: 

December 21. 1966 

I am very grateful for your willin~ess to try to obtain 
from the Alabama Department of Education the material which Yale 
Habin needs. I n.m enclosin severtU. letters • which are the last 
in a long series of exchanges relating to Yale's atteppts to 
inspect information relating to the Lowndes County Title I funds. 
'"he information which Yale needs is described in the first paragraph 
of his letter of ovember 8: "Copies of the applications (for 
Title I funds] including full descriptions of the pro~ams approved 
for the 1965-66 school year and any which has been approved for 
the 1966-67 school year." I) hope that you can arrange to have 
these documents xeroxed on the premises; if no. perhaps you can 
persuade the office personnel to make some arran~ment at your 
expense for their reproduction. I shall of course reimburse you 
immediately for MY expense. Please send the copies of the documents 
with a note on llhe.t they cost you directly to me. 

Al Bronstein called this afternoon af ter I spoke to you. 
Ue will be in Philadelphia this comin g Hondey and we mean to 
discuss all aspects of your case. 

Again, my deep thanks for addinR this burden to your already 
impossible work schedule. Best holiday wishes. De well, 

As ever, 

Anthony G. Amsterdam 
AOA :mh 

(Dictated by Mr . Amsterdam and signed in his absence) 

cc: Yale Rabin 


